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28th February 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. This year the children 

can dress up as their favourite book character. Some children do not like dressing up and wearing an 

outfit will upset them. So there is no pressure. They may want to wear a badge of their character or 

draw a picture. There is no pressure. We love homemade outfits, the more creative the better. We 

can’t wait to see them all.  

 

Sponsored Read 

At Maun, we are always encouraging children to read, become a reader and fall in love with books and 

reading. Next week we are holding a sponsored read. How many books can you read in one week? Each 

book you read, write it down. See the attached sheet for you and the children to fill in. Return the 

Gruffalo sheet on Friday 7th March and all the returned sheets will go into a lucky dip and one winner 

from each class will win a prize. All sponsor money needs to be returned school by Friday 14th March.  

 

 

Book Character Mask Competition 

It’s competition time! Get your thinking heads on and get creative. On 

World Book Day, bring in a mask of your favourite book character. This 

can be made from a simple template, paper plate or even a cardboard 

box. Let your imagination run wild! They do not need to be related to 

the costume they are wearing. All the masks will be displayed in the hall and two 

winners from each class will be chosen and each winner will win a quality story book to read.  
 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day with you next week. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Natasha McGaw 

Deputy Head/English Lead 
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